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Dear Parents, 
“ON YOUR MARKS…!” STORIES OF JESUS FROM MARK’S GOSPEL, SUMMER HOLIDAY CLUB, 2024 
Holiday Club at Ferring Baptist Church will run from Tuesday, 6th to Friday, 9th August. The sessions will be from 10am – 12 noon on 
all four mornings and there will be a Grand Finale and buffet on the Friday beginning at 6pm to which families are invited. The whole 
club is free of charge, including the food on Friday evening at the Grand Finale , although we do ask you to book your places to that 
for catering purposes. All sessions are led by an experienced team including both Revd. Shirley from St. Andrews Church and 
myself, and every group leader will have obtained the necessary child safeguarding disclosure. 
The theme to this year’s Holiday Club is based around being part of a team and will tie in with the Summer Olympic Games and daily 
activities include games, songs, quizzes and crafts. Games are outdoors whenever weather allows, and safe footwear (eg trainers 
rather than flip-flops) is essential every day. Games on Friday morning will involve a certain amount of water, but if you do not want 
your child to get wet you can indicate this on the form below. We also include Holiday Club photographs in the publicity on our 
church’s website, and it is possible that your child’s face might appear in one of these. Again, if you do not wish this to happen you 
can refuse permission on the form below. 
Children aged 5-11 yrs are welcome and, while not essential, it helps a lot if you register your child(ren) before the club begins, in 
order for us to assess the numbers likely to attend. You can do this by filling in the form below and posting it to us at the church, or 
putting it through the church letter-box when passing by. Alternatively you are welcome to register your child(ren) on the first morning 
that they join us. (Further forms are available on our website on the holiday club page). All children must have the consent of a 
parent (or adult with legal parental responsibility). It is essential that all of the details required on the form are filled in, using a 
separate form for each child (further forms are available from the church website). 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. Have a good summer! 

Yours sincerely, 
Robin Brenchley 

REGISTRATION FORM: “ON YOUR MARKS…!” STORIES FROM MARK’S GOSPEL 

Full name of child …………………………………………………………………………………………………. Date of birth ......./......./........ 
Address ………………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………………………………. 
…………………………………………………………………………….……………………………………….. Postcode ……………………… 
Telephone number …………………..…………………………………………….……….. Age on first day of Holiday Club  ……….…..…… 
School …………………………………………………….………………….. Church (if any) ………………..………………………………….. 
Name of child’s G.P. …………………………………………………………Tel. no. of child’s GP……………………….……………………… 
Details of any allergies, health problems, disabilities, etc. ……………………………………………………..………………………………... 
Declaration: 	 I give permission for the above child to take part in the activities of the On Your Marks, Stories from Marks 

Gospel holiday club from 6th to 9th August, 2024. I also give permission for emergency medical treatment to be 
carried out in the event that I cannot be contacted.  
I have read the Privacy Notice to Parents/Carers on the back of this letter 

# My child will be collected at the end of each session by a responsible adult 
# I give permission for my child to get wet in the games on Friday 
# I give permission for photographs that may include my child’s face to be published on the church’s website 
	 	 	 # please delete any of these sentences that does not apply. 

Signed ................................................................................... Date …………………………………………. 
Name (please print) ................................................................. Parent/Adult with legal parental responsibility 
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Privacy Notice to Parents/Carers 

When you register your child to attend Holiday Club we ask you to provide us with personal information (as 
requested on the registration form) about yourselves and your child. This is so that we may always act in your 
child's best interests, and so that we may legitimately contact you when necessary, either about your child or about 
matters related to the club and its activities. 

We also sometimes use such information after Holiday Club has ended in order to tell you about other events and 
activities that we believe may be of interest to you or your child, but you may at any time instruct us not to do this. 
Your personal details, and those of your child are kept securely, and are normally retained for one year. An 
exception to this time limit applies to children aged nine and above, whose details we retain until they are twelve or 
thirteen years old so that, where appropriate, they may be invited (with your consent at the time) to become junior 
members of the Holiday Club team. 

At any time you may instruct us to delete and destroy personal information before the usual period has elapsed. 
Where details change you may also ask us to update the information we hold. 
If at any time you have concerns about the way your (or your child's) details are being processed you are welcome 
to contact me on (01903) 249996. My address is 33 Rife Way, Ferring, Worthing West Sussex BN12 5JY. 

Revd. Robin Brenchley 

FERRING BAPTIST CHURCH 
Greystoke Road, Ferring, Worthing, West Sussex, BN12 5JL 
W: www.ferringbaptist.org.uk 
T: 01903 503679
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